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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH TO OPEN VACCINE SCHEDULING LINK
FOR INDIVIDUALS 65+ WHO LIVE IN NEW YORK STATE

The Monroe County Department of Public Health has opened a vaccine scheduling link
specifically for individuals who are 65+ years of age and live in New York State. This link is
posted on the County web site. Appointments are available for Thursday and Friday, March 4-5,
at the Rochester Riverside Convention Center, 103 E. Main St., Rochester, 14604.

For updated information about MCDPH vaccination efforts, please visit
https://www.monroecounty.gov/health-covid19-vaccine. For more information about additional
vaccination opportunities in the Finger Lakes Region, please visit www.flvaccinehub.com.
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